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The NGO Relations & Advocacy Section of the United Nations Department of Public
Information invites you to a briefing as part of the Focus on Faith Series titled:

FINDING A NEW HOME:
THE ROLE OF FAITH-BASED
ORGANIZATIONS IN REFUGEE ASSISTANCE
AND REFUGEE RESETTLEMENT WORK

13 APRIL 2017

11 AMTO 12:45 PM
CONFERENCE ROOM 4

RSVP

#DPINGO #FOCUSonFAITH


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepaPof7iv-5vozt6VTu-9J_U_NWxjBzH98ay3pndwHedUSHQ/viewform?usp=send_form
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